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Hi Paul,
 
I acknowledge receipt of the request to withdraw. One of our team will be in touch
shortly to arrange the refund.
 
Unfortunately we have missed the cut off to amend the business papers, so it will
still be listed in the Council Report and we will prepare a supplementary paper
noting the withdrawal.
 
Regards,
 
Liz
 
Port Stephens Council Elizabeth Lamb

Strategic Planning Co-ordinator

p 02 4988 0293 | m 0407 451 123
w portstephens.nsw.gov.au

   

COVID-19 information and updates

 
From: Paul LeMottee <paul@lemottee.com> 
Sent: Thursday, 22 October 2020 12:19 PM
To: Elizabeth Lamb <Elizabeth.Lamb@portstephens.nsw.gov.au>
Cc: Kate Wheeler <kate@lemottee.com>; Reception <reception@lemottee.com>
Subject: 17 Fairlands Road - 
 
Good Afternoon Liz,
 
I have just met with the proponents of the Planning Proposal for the subject site.
 
They have instructed me to formally withdraw the application and seek a refund of any fees
that are refundable.  Is there a process beyond this email that needs to be initiated to put






